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March 4th, 2019 
 

Dear Board Members, 
 

The month of February arrived with it’s wintery blasts of coldness. The students of BIg 
Sky Colony have been busy working on their daily schedule of subjects and keeping 
warm. The students participated in the district writing assessment and are to be 
commended for their effort. During this month students worked on several geography 
topics and selected different countries to research and record their findings, data, and 
things of interest to their country selected. Students utilized the Chromebooks to access 
their web searches for their country project.  
 

The students were treated to an outdoor activity by the Glacier National Park Rangers 
who lead the 22 students on an excursion around the Colony property. Mr. Andreas, Mr. 
Bullshoe, Mrs. Salois, and Ms.Wright have been making their visits to the Colony and 
the students look forward to their presence. Around the Colony the students have been 
busy with their respective duties in association with the Colony business, the new 
cavernous mechanic shop has been erected and is the pride of the Colony for their 
operation.  
 

We would like to take this time to wish the Browning High School Running Indians and 
Lady Indians basketball teams good luck at the State A Tournament. Congratulations to 
Mr. Pat Armstrong for being honored as an Sports Official for Montana high school 
sports, a great honor indeed.  
 

Mr. Willie Sharp-Teacher 
Mrs. Carrie Spotted Bear-TA 
 

 

 


